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 Professor and Associate Dean 
 
RE: Termination of BAE in Middle School Education (CIP: 13.1203) 
 
 
The College of Education Curriculum Committee approved a request from the School of 
Teaching and Learning to terminate the Bachelor of Arts in Education degree in Middle Level 
Education at its September 27, 2010 meeting. The program was created about 10 years ago and 
never admitted students. There are zero students enrolled.  
 
The BOG Program Termination form is attached for consideration by the University Curriculum 
Committee and subsequent approval bodies. Feel free to contact me should additional information 
be required. 








